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Citizens encouraged to give input on local stormwater programs

Citizens from Duluth, Hermantown, and the surrounding communities are invited to a public
meeting to be held at the City of Hermantown Administrative Building at 5105 Maple Grove
Road on April 27th at 6:00 PM. Presentations will be given by the cities of Duluth and
Hermantown, as well as Minnesota Department of Transportation MNDOT and Lake Superior
College. Citizen participation and input is crucial to make sure we maintain the high quality of

water we all enjoy.

For additional information regarding this program please contact Project Coordinator Chris
Kleist at (218) 730-4063.
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